
 

 

YEAR 2 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Welcome to the Autumn term! We hope you all have had a fantastic Summer and 

are enthusiastic about the new term ahead.  

I would like to start by taking this opportunity to thank the children in Year 2 

for making such a fantastic start to the new academic year. The children have 

been working so hard already and I’m sure that this hard work will continue 

throughout the year. Please see attached Curriculum map for a detailed 

breakdown of what we will be covering. 

The adults working within the classes are as follows: 

Teachers: Ms Malik, Ms Cater in 2 Palm   Teacher: Ms Beyene in 2 Maple  

Support Staff Ms Enyonam Support Staff Ms Haynes 

School Timings:  

Please ensure you drop your child off at 8.45am and collect them promptly at 

3.15pm from the KS1 playground.  

PE Days: 

Palm: Wednesday and Friday  

Maple: Wednesday and Friday 

PE Reminder: A reminder that all clothing needs to be labelled clearly so that if 

lost, it can be returned easily. Due to the current situation children should come 

to school in their PE kit on PE days. 

Times Tables: Children should know their 2,5 and 10 times tables. Children will 

have a times table test on a Thursday. 

Spelling Test: Children will have a spelling test on a Monday  



 

Reading: It is important that you are read with your child every day. Due to the 

current situation of Covid-19 the school has brought into the scheme BUG 

CLUB. These are online reading books which your child will be able to access. 

Further information to follow. 

Homework: Children’s homework will be uploaded onto the online learning 

platform called ‘Seesaw’ on Friday. Children should have completed it by the 

following Wednesday for marking. Logins will be provided. 

Class Dojo: Codes will be sent out by the end of the week. Please ensure you 

register so we can inform you about your child. 

Thank you for your continued support. Any questions don’t hesitate to speak to a 

member of the Year 2 Team. 

Kind Regards 

Ms Malik, Ms Cater, Ms Bayenne, Ms Enyonam and Ms Haynes 


